Human Rights Commission Meeting
December 9, 2015

Time In: 	6:08 pm
[bookmark: _GoBack]Time Out:           8:15 pm
Location: 	Council Chambers

Commission Members Present:
· Linda Winkler
· Dwight Wilson
· Logan Casey
· Keta Cowan
· Sumi Kalisapathy (Council Liaison)
· Pam Dent 
· Andre Wilson

Commission Members Not Present:
· Leslie Stambaugh, Chair
· Mohamad Issa


Members of the Community:
Numerous community members were in attendance. 


I. Call to Order
L. Winkler called the meeting to order at 6:08 pm. Sharie Sell/Heather Koch recorded the minutes. Nancy Niemela from the City’s Attorney’s Office was also in attendance. A quorum of commission members was present.

II. Opening
· Roll Call
· Agenda  D. Wilson moved to accept,  A. Wilson seconded it.  Agenda  approved.


III. Public Hearing – Police Review Report and Resolution
· Commission’s report entitled Civilian Police Review: Recommendations for Strengthening Police-Community Relations in Ann Arbor
· L. Winkler introduced the Commission report and resolution.  Introduced recommendations (written in report).  
· Asked the public to limit remarks to 3 minutes.  Time will be allotted to everyone who wishes to speak.    Community members are also able to submit written comments to  hrc@a2gov.org. 
· 17 community members stepped up to the podium and spoke for up to 3 minutes in relation to the Civilian Police Review report.

When no new speakers accepted the invitation to speak, L. Winker called the end of the public hearing portion of the meeting. 

Approval of November Meeting Minutes: No corrections to be made. P.Dent moved to approve the minutes, D.Wilson seconded.  Civilian Police Review report and accompanying resolution will be attached to the November meeting minutes.  A link to tonight’s meeting and public hearing will also be attached.  All will be submitted to Council.

K. Cowan recommended that members of the public in attendance be able to ask questions at this time. 

A.Wilson moved to amend the agenda to allot 30 minutes this evening for the public to discuss the report with the commission, during which time members of the public will be allowed to speak for 3 minutes and commissioners may respond. 

· Nine community members stepped up to the podium for up to 3 minutes to speak.  Commissioners responded to some of the comments.

L.Winker asked for a motion to adjourn at 8:15pm – P.Dent moved, L.Casey seconded it.  



